
League Play-off Trophy review 
 
A discussion took place at the October 2022 Delegates meeting as there was a general lack 
of enthusiasm for an additional day at the end of the season.   It was felt that if a team won 
their division or the league by winning division 1 it was not then necessary to also have a 
play off.  There followed a discussion about reallocation of the League Play-off Trophy and it 
was proposed that the League Play-Off be mothballed from 2023 with suggestions for 
reallocation of the trophy being sent to the County Secretary by email by 5th November so 
that this could be considered at the 2022 AGM.  
 
The following comments and suggestions have been received for consideration at the AGM;  
 

• Jean Pugh who donated the trophy is keen that it is still awarded to a team and not 
an individual.  She is quite keen on the idea of the cup going to the team that has 
won the most matches in the league. 

 

• That it be played for by the first-round losers of the Gammon, in the same format as 
the Gammon matches 

 

• That there be an additional Gammon scratch style knockout for 10+ or 13+ 
handicaps   

 

• That there be a handicap event in the same format as the Gammon 
 

• A team from each club is made up of 2 players with a handicap of 10 or below, 2 
players handicaps 10-18 and 2 players with handicaps of 18 and above. The winners 
would be the team with the most accumulative stableford score or nett score to be 
decided by the committee . This event to be played on one day. 

 
 


